
From: vwelage@fuse.net
To: Puco Docketing
Cc: vwelage
Subject: Re: Duke Energy Ohio - Rate Case 21 Opposition
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 12:11:51 PM
Attachments: VWelage_PUCO_Letter.pdf

Hello,

See attached letter and support documentation for opposition to the Duke Energy $55 million
annual rate increase in consumers' monthly bills for electricity distribution rates. I sent mail-in
letter w/documents on 8/15 to PUCO office at Broad St. address, but the information as yet to
be posted under public comments on the DIS.

Regards,

Vince Welage
Cincinnati, OH 45218
Duke Energy Residential Customer

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available. 
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